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Spinal and extra-spinal adjustments from physical therapists are not the same as 

chiropractic manipulative therapy, nor will they ever be. Chiropractic has been taught 

for over 125 years from institutions around the nation and now the world. 

Chiropractors are the experts at spinal and extra-spinal manipulative therapy. 

Allowing physical therapists this application of therapy without proper education and 

expertise in this will cause great harm to the public at large. The application of this 

therapy is meant to be precise with great care and understanding of spinal and gross 

anatomy, neuroanatomy, neurophysiology, and many other important aspects of the 

neuromusculoskeletal system.  


